
Under the direction of Band Director David Green, the Camden Military Academy Pep Band always adds to the spirit of excitement at
football games.

Welcome to A Company! New cadet Mathew Marquard is greeted by the cadre. The welcoming committee consists of SFC Jesse Callaghan,
2LTAlvin Hardin, LTC Robert Thorp, and lSG Joshua Wooten.
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